
Yard Waste drop-off site closed October 30 due to road resurfacing

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
October 29, 2021

For further information contact:
Department of Public Works
625 52nd St., room 305
Kenosha WI 53140
T: 262.653.4050 

KENOSHA –  The City’s Yard Waste drop-off site located at 4071 88th Ave. (Hwy H) will be 
closed on Saturday, October 30, 2021 due to resurfacing work on Highway H in the area of 
the drop-off site.

The drop-off site will re-open Monday, Nov. 1 for its regular hours Monday through Saturday 
from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. The site remains open through the end of November. The site is closed 
on Sundays and Holidays.


